

Steller Secondary School 2508 Blueberry Rd. Anchorage, AK 99503

March 17, 2010

## **Board of Directors**

Margaret Billinger Mary Davenport Bud Fackrell Matthew Fagnani Joseph Fong Walter Hickel III Eric Helzer Lvnn Johnson Mark Johnson Jeff Kinneeveauk David Lawer Mike LeNorman John Lewis Christine Livesey Rep. Charisse Millett Dr. Lee O'Hare Howard "Buzz" Otis Karén Petersen Michael Smith Dale Summerlin Soren Threadgill Mark Wilke

Tracy Williams

Dear Steller Secondary School,

In the aftermath of the catastrophic carthquakes in Haiti, the American Red Cross stands with our Red Cross and Red Crescent partners around the globe to transform your donation into relief and recovery. Our combined efforts represent the largest single-country relief operation in Red Cross history. Thank you for being a part of this monumental response effort.

Your timely contribution has put aid directly into the hands of more than 1.3 million people affected by these earthquakes. Your support translates into critical relief supplies like blankets, hygiene kits, and mosquito nets that save lives and restore livelihoods. Through the power of your gift, the Red Cross is providing safe, clean drinking water to more than 300,000 people daily. Thanks to you, we are supporting an immunization and hygiene promotion campaign that ensures that more 250,000 children will have a healthy tomorrow.

American Red Cross volunteers have joined hundreds of Red Cross and Red Crescent workers from around the world in a coordinated effort to meet both the immediate and long-term challenges that stand between chaos and recovery for the people of Haiti. For victims of this unprecedented disaster, our work is the hope for tomorrow. This is a result of generous gifts from donors like you.

The American Red Cross stands ready to provide further assistance and will remain in Haiti until the job is done. We are grateful to have your support that brings hope and comfort to those affected by these devastating earthquakes. As the response evolves, please visit <a href="https://www.alaska.redcross.org">www.alaska.redcross.org</a> or call (888) 345-HERO to learn more about your gift at work. Once again, thank you for your compassionate support of the American Red Cross.

With sincere gratitude,

Kelly Hurd

Director of Development and Marketing

American Red Cross of Alaska

Date: 2/22/2010

Leave a Legacy: Have you considered including the Red Cross in your will or estate plans? For more information, please contact Kelly Hurd at (907) 646-5412.

The American Red Cross of Alaska is a tax-exempt, nonprofit organization as described in section 501(c)(3) of the IRS Code, as amended. Our tax ID # is 53-0196605. No goods or services were provided to you in relation to this contribution. Your gift may be recognized in Red Cross publications. If you prefer your gift to remain anonymous, have questions about your gift's designation, or would like to learn more about our services, please contact your local office.